
 
 
 
November 5, 2012 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
It is with pleasure that we write this letter of recommendation for Gerdes 
Construction. We have known Dan Gerdes for over six years. We first met 
when we hired him to build out office space for our Cardiology practice. 
Dan completed the work in a timely fashion and was on budget. His 
subcontractors were easy to work with and did a nice job. Based upon this 
positive experience, we hired Dan again last spring to remodel our newly 
purchased home. The house had been remodeled several times before so 
we ran into quite a few unexpected "treasures". Dan guided us thru these 
with minimal disruption and was still able to achieve the desired outcomes. 
We did have an issue with one of the subcontractors and Dan handled this 
situation well.  
 
In closing, we can recommend Gerdes Construction without hesitation. Dan 
is a pleasure to work with and the two projects that he did for us were on 
time and on budget. Need I say more? 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Kenny and Mitzie Henson 
 
 


